
From: E.J. Buchanan
To: WaterbodyComments
Cc: buffalowatershed@gmail.com
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 9:52:31 PM

I believeBig Creek and the BuffaloRiver should be designated as Category 5 to
insure an investigation will be mad to determine the source of contamination. This
needs to be addressed ASAP to give Arkansans peace of mind that we will not lose
one of our country’s most scenic rivers.
E.J. Buchanan
Springdale,Ar
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